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I was advised you are the city contact for the request for abandonment of a right of way associated
with 6750 E Exeter Blvd. The right of way is on the east side, abutting 68th Street it seems. Why is
the city not keeping the right of way?  There is nothing to be gained by abandonment, and it seems
that in future there might be a need for a sidewalk, which could be more easily accomplished with a
ROW. 68th Street, with all of the foot traffic going to the canal and arts and entertainment district
from high-density residential on Camelback, should have a sidewalk or some more appropriate
pedestrian friendly approach. Moreover, that particular property has large bushes that impede a

view of the oncoming (southbound 68th Street) traffic, making it dangerous to turn either way. 
Please advise why the City is simply acceding to the request and the logic behind that. 
 
RB carey
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